
 

 

 

4th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents and carers,  

The Department for Education has announced changes to relationships and sex 

education (RSE). 

These changes have come into effect and all schools are required to comply with the 

updated requirements. 

This means that we will be reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy so that we can 

be sure our RSE provision is appropriate for our pupils based on their: 

• Age 

• Physical and emotional maturity 

• Religious and cultural backgrounds 

• Special educational needs and disabilities 

 

We need your feedback to help us do this. Here is how you can help: 

Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions we are unable to invite parents in to have a 

focused meeting on RSE, so therefore we are sending home an overview of what 

RSE will look like at Ivy House. This will give you some information on how it is 

incorporated into your child’s learning.  We would like you to read it and please 

contact us if you have any questions or require any clarifications.  By sending home 

these guidelines we are consulting with you and including you in our updated RSE 

provision.  We would welcome your views and comments about RSE at Ivy House 

School.   

 

Please contact us with your views or any questions at: 

BKaur@ivyhouse.derby.sch.uk  (Bali Kaur) 

ajohnson@ivyhouse.derby.sch.uk (Amanda Johnson) 

cporter@ivyhouse.derby.sch.uk (Claire Porter) 

Thank you for your time 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

The RSE Team 
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